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It is not compassionate to addicts or to the community to allow addicts to live on our 

streets in a state of addiction.  Our law enforcement must be given the tools to 

encarcerate or move to a rehab facility in a timely manner.  There should be no right 

to live on our streets in a state of addiction.  The current state of things has resulted 

in the largest death rate of addicts among all the states.  This is inexcusable and is 

not helping addicts but enabling addicts to die in our streets in increasing numbers.  

In the throes of addiction addicts are not capable of making decisions for their health 

so the state must step in and end this holocaust as well as encarcerating the drug 

dealers in a timely manner.  Please do your duty and help save lives by amending 

this ill-conceived law! 


